
Book-It

The Book-It program will start the first day of October. Each month

a calendar will be sent home with the reading goal stated on it.

Whenever the child has met the goal, sign and return the calendar to school. The

child will receive apizza certificate for achieving the goal. The calendar should be

returned by the first Wednesday after the last day of the month. You may return it

earlier, if it is finished. The student may do the reading, or a parent may read to

him/her. The reading homework assignment does not count for Book-It.

Show-and-Tell

Show-and-Tell is the first Friday of each month. I will try to remind you in the First

Grade Note in the Tuesday folder. The students may bring a picture, a nature item,

something they collect, or a souvenir. After Christmas, we will have a toy show-and-

tell. Please call me if you bring a living thing. It may or may not work out to bring a

living animal.

Birthday Parties

A birthday is a very special day in a first grader's life. The parents may

send or bring a birthday snack. We will eat the snack around 2:50 PM.

If another time is more convenient for you, call me and we will work it

out. We will not have aparty where gifts are given to the birthday child in school by


